Helen Farman-McKenna

From: Nicola Bills [Nicola.Bills@staffordshire.pnn.police.uk]

Sent: 12 February 2018 10:26

To: Licensing; EHSupport; Pam Kaur

Cc: Tracey Carsley

Subject: Locomotive - Temporary Event Notice - 24th February 2018
Attachments: locomotive ten ojection.pdf

Dear Sirs/Madam,
Please find attached a letter of objection for the above TEN.

Regards

Nicky Bills
Licensing Officer
Staffordshire Police
Tel : 01785 234789
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"Keeping our Communities Safe and Reassured"

The information contained in this e-mail and attachments is confidential and is intended only for the named person or organisation to which it is
addressed. It is protected by copyright law and may be legally privileged. If you have received it in error please disregard and advise me immediately.

Any unauthorised disclosure or use of such information may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality. Staffordshire Police cannot accept liability for
any loss or damage arising from this e-mail or attachments, from incompatible scripts or from any virus transmitted.

E-mails sent and received from and by members of staff and officers of Staffordshire Police may be monitored for purposes including virus scanning,
unauthorised e-mail usage and obscene or inappropriate material.

Staffordshire Police reserves the right to read all such material and to reject and return any material which is considered either to be a security risk or
unsuitable. Any monitoring will comply with the legislation currently in force and in particular the Human Rights Act 1998.

To find out more about our work visit www.staffordshire.police.uk
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Keeping our communities

safe and reassured

Staffordshire Police
Southern Licensing Unit
Burton Police Station
Horninglow Street
Burton on Trent

Staffs

DE14 1PA

12 February 2018

Licensing Department

East Staffordshire Borough Council
The Maltsters

Wetmore Road

Burton on Trent

Staffs

DE14 1LS

Dear Sirs/Madam,

Locomotive, 28 Station Street, Burton, Staffs, DE14 1AU
Temporary Event Notice — 24" February 2018

| refer to the above application, a copy of which has been served on the Chief Officer of
Staffordshire Police, the purpose of this letter is to notify East Staffordshire Borough Council
that the application is opposed by Staffordshire Police.

It is the Police’s position that the granting of this licence would undermine the Licensing
Objectives, namely the prevention of Crime and Disorder, Public Safety and Public Nuisance.

We cannot support a temporary event notice due to the premises already having had Police
intervention in relation to incident levels., The premises in December saw a spike in
incidents, some of them during the times that a temporary event notice was in place, also a
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number of which are of a violent nature, therefore by extending their hours for this date
will, we feel, will further contribute to the venues incident levels.

Should you wish to discuss this matter please do not hesitate to contact myself on the
number below.

Yours sincerely

ills
Licensing Officer
Tel: 01785 234789

CC Pam Kaur
CC Environmental Health




